
Memo 

To: Mayor Mills and Members of Council 

From: Shelburne Heritage Committee 

Date: January 2022 

Re: Downtown Mural Project 

Dear Mayor Mills and Members of Council 

This memo is being provided as an update from the Shelburne Heritage Committee 

regarding a current project in progress for the downtown core. 

The Heritage Committee has been holding regular meetings and are in discussions with a 

local manufacturer to place heritage murals in two locations within the downtown core. 

Currently the committee has funds held in a Heritage General reserve to accommodate 

funding the project. 

The first location for installation of a mural is on the east side of the building located at 136 

Main Street East (beside Jack Downing Park). 

The second location is on the west side of the building located at 118 Main Street West 

(beside Jelly Lane). 

Photos that have been selected by the committee are attached.  The estimated install date 

is Spring 2022. 

Further information to follow as the project progresses. 

Thank You 

Shelburne Heritage Committee 

Lynda Buffett – Chair 

Lindsay Wegener – Vice Chair 

Geoff Dunlop 

Kyle Fegan 

Sharron Peet 
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